
Bayard Cutting Arboretum - A Special Invitation 
 

Please join us at the Arboretum for an informative and engaging 
educational programming series designed specifically for you! 

 
Due to COVID 19, most of our programming, including garden tours, were canceled this 
year. We are now resuming garden tours and taking reservations through our website 
bayardcuttingarboretum.com. 
   
We are specifically reaching out to local garden clubs and horticultural organizations in need of 

safe, outdoor programs. Tours can be customized to meet the specific interests of 
organizations, specific plant collections, areas with seasonal interest, or general tours of 
the arboretum.  
 
Tours are limited to 20 attendees. Masks must be worn, and social distancing rules followed. 
A donation of $250 is suggested for each tour. Please contact us with any questions or 
concerns.  
 
Description of Available Tours:  
 

 Coastal Ecology of Bayard Cutting Arboretum (Detailed tour of our coastal gardens; 
Woodland Garden, Breezy Island,  Riverwalk) 

 

 Fall tour of The Oaks of Bayard Cutting Arboretum  
 

 Winter tours of conifer collection and Winter interest collections 
 

 Winter pruning walk and demonstration  
 

 Spring bulbs of Bayard Cutting Arboretum  
 

 Native Plants of Breezy Island  
 

 Propagation workshop  
 

 History of the collections at Bayard Cutting Arboretum  
 

 Garden design of Bayard Cutting Arboretum  

 

bayardcuttingarboretum.com

